
Dear Chair Riley, and Committee Members Girod, Dembrow, Hass, Olsen 
Senate Committee on Business and General Government. 
 
I am opposed to SB365, Marijuana production operations are more like an industrial facility than a 
farming operation and they should be charged SDC. The traffic increase in many of these operations are 
upwards of 1,000% and they should be charged like any other business.  
 
I oppose any attempt through amendment 1 and 2 to remove or restrict a County or City's ability to 
continue their time, manner, and place regulations that they have put in place, according to the needs 
of their County. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mark Struloeff 
      
 


